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From the Principal’s desk 
 

 

ObstAcool is here again this FRIDAY September 14 and we are excited to 

see the new course and enjoy this fulfilling day once again. I hope the 

children are busy collecting sponsors and parents are planning on joining us 

for the day! If you need any further information please contact the office 

where extra sponsor forms can also be collected. The children are to wear 

sports uniform and there will be a sausage sizzle and drinks to buy 

throughout the day. This is a fun filled day and we encourage all of our 

students to get involved. Thank you to all of the families who have already 

collected lots of sponsors. 

Our school concert is next week and we are all so excited. The children have 

been busy rehearsing their items ready to perform on stage! The theme this 

year is “one hit wonders’ and tickets are still available on the Stickytickets 

website or you can purchase them from our front office. We look forward to 

seeing you all here next week! 

I am delighted that this term, our school, like many other public schools in the 

state, will participate in a Department of Education initiative: the Tell Them 

From Me student feedback survey. The survey measures factors that are 

known to affect academic achievement and other student outcomes. The 

focus of the NSW-wide survey is on student wellbeing, engagement and 

effective teaching practices.  

The survey is a great opportunity for our students to provide us with valuable 

and quick feedback on what they think about school life, how engaged they 

are with school and the different ways that teachers interact with them. More 

than 6,300 schools in Australia and around the world have used Tell Them 

From Me to survey 5.4 million students. Capturing the voices of our students 

will help improve how we do things at our school.  

More information about the survey is available at: http://

surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au 

 
 

Toni Skinner 

Principal 
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I want to assure you that the survey is confidential. The survey is conducted online and will typically take less 

than 30 minutes to complete. It will be administered during school hours between 27 August and 26 October. 

Participating in the survey is entirely voluntary.  

We will be inviting the students from years 4, 5 and 6 to complete this survey over the next few weeks and then 

we will have a link for parents to follow to also complete the survey.  

Headstart kicks off this week with our first of ten sessions with our Kindergarten students for 2019. On Thursday 

September 13 we will hold our teddy bears picnic. All of our staff are very excited to meet our future students 

and welcome them into our lovely school. 

As of week 2 Term 4 I will be moving across to Kariong Public School as the Relieving Principal for Term 4 and 

Term 1, 2019 with a possibility of extension. I am very excited about this new learning adventure but I am very 

sad to be saying goodbye to all of the wonderful students, staff and families at Chertsey Primary School. I have 

thoroughly enjoyed the past 5 years and look forward to returning in 2019. I would like to take this opportunity to 

say thank you for all the support as well as friendships I have formed here at Chertsey Primary School. Miss 

Scott will be Relieving Principal for Term 4 with Mrs Scott taking over 5/6S for the remainder of 2019. Mrs 

Auinger will start the year off and relieve for Term 1. 

Enrolments for Kindergarten 2019 are now being taken. If you know anyone who is of school age in our local 

area please remind them to collect an enrolment form from the front office.  

 

Toni Skinner 

Principal 
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Congratulations Chertsey students and staff on a wonderful effort 

in our Drought Relief Fundraiser. We managed to raise a massive 

$748 through cupcake sales, face painting and donations. Well 

done everyone! 

Mrs Tweedie 
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COLES SPORT FOR SCHOOLS 

Our sports equipment has arrived and we have some wonderful new things for the 

children to use. Thank you to everyone who supported Chertsey and brought in 

vouchers. 

Kate Currie 

BOOK WEEK 2018  

During Book Week Chertsey held another successful Book Fair. The community managed to raise 

over $3 000 in book sales. At the same time the library received twenty donations in the form of 

books from students, parents, teachers and aides. Thanks must go to the many volunteers who 

helped throughout the fair including Mrs Frazer, Mrs Unterholzer, Mrs Currie, Mrs Scott and Mrs 

Campbell. 

Congratulations also to the children who won the colouring and design competition 

based on the theme of ‘Find your Treasure.’ These children were Amelia, Elizabeth, 

Chiara, Indigo, Phoenix, Oscar, Ziek, Annie, James and Austin. 

Mrs T 
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Merit & Chester Awards 

Summer  KS     Joseph  2/3G 

Evan   KS    Brock   3/4M 

Olivia   1A                  Sofya   3/4M 

Harmony  1A                Amelia  4W 

Xavier  K-6F                       Damon  4W 

Raymond  K-6F    Jye   K-6G 

Corey  1/2H             Oden   K-6T 

Seth-Obie  1/2H    Pania   K-6D 

Chase  2/3G    Jared   K-6D 

Imogen  K-6T    Orlando  5/6S                                      

Barry   K-6L    Nikita  5/6S 

Keegan  K-6L    Alex   5/6M 

Xavier  Library   Chloe   5/6M  

       Tate    Library 
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Assembly times 

K-6: Friday – Even Weeks 
From 1:45pm – 2:45pm 

 
K-2: Thursday – Odd Weeks 

From 9:15am – 9:45am 

3-6: Friday—Odd Weeks 
From 1:45pm—2:45pm 
 
School Canteen 
Our School Canteen is now 
open on: 
Wednesday 

Thursday 

Friday 

 
P&C 

Meetings are held every 
second Tuesday of each 
month at 6:30pm. 
All Parents are welcome. 

 
Hire 

School Community Hall and 
Chertsey Community 
Cottage for hire to the pub-
lic. Please see Office for fur-
ther details. 

Dates to remember: 
  

Thursday 13 September Headstart Begins with our Teddy 

Bear’s Picnic 9.30am –11am 

Friday 14 September ObstAcool 

Monday 17 September-Tuesday 

18 September 

Deaf Camp 

Tuesday 18 September Concert dress rehearsal/matinee 

11.45am 

Wednesday 19 September and 

Thurday 20 September 

School Concert-Evening Performances 

7pm 

Monday 24 September CAPA Festival Choir rehearsal 

Red Cross Healthy Eating 

Tuesday 25 September Stage 2 Tree Tops Excursion 

Tuesday 25 September to Friday 

28 September 

GATS Camp 

Friday 28 September Tabloid Sports Carnival 9am-1pm 

Monday 15 October First Day of Term 4 

ADMINISTERING MEDICATION AT 

SCHOOL 

Dear Parents/Guardian 

When medication is needed to be administered at 

school it is a departmental requirement that a form 

be filled out before we are able to administer the 

medication.  Please see the office staff for a form 

when needed. 

CHANGES TO ADDRESS  OR CONTACT DETAILS 

Please notify the school as soon as possible if 

there has been any  changes to  

contact details, address and  phone numbers 

etc. 
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Chertsey Primary School is not responsible 

for, and expressly disclaims all liability for, 

damages of any kind arising out of use, 

reference to, or reliance on any 

information contained within 

 

 

The UNIFORM SHOP is located in the cottage opposite           

the car park 

 

          Open on THURSDAY MORNINGS from 8:30am until 

9:00am 


